THE CANNONS

MISSIONARIES TO MICRONESIA

II TIM. 2:2 "... THE SAME COMMIT TO FAITHFUL MEN WHO SHALL BE ABLE TO TEACH OTHERS ALSO."

JUNE 2005

Dear Family, Friends, and Fellow Servants in Christ:

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. During the past three months, we have been blessed to have been able to report to eight of our supporting churches as well as minister in two new churches. Lord willing we hope to visit all of you by March 2006.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for praying for our health. Carolyn has been having bad headaches but, after seeing a chiropractor regularly, is feeling much better. We are also praising the Lord that she got good reports back from all of the tests done in her physical. Joe's health is improving and his vasculitus has not returned so far. It was a blessing to be in the States when Joe's mother had gall bladder surgery. We are grateful to our Lord that she came through the surgery very well.

Carolyn and I are looking forward to being at the "Family Week" meeting of our mission board in Edinburg, Virginia June 20-24. This will be the first time in four years that we will be able to see and fellowship with our missionary friends. At this meeting Joe will be talking to our mission board President and other missionaries about future places for us to minister. We are planning to make several survey trips in between our regular report meetings.

Jeremiah 33:3 says "Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and shew thee great and mighty things which thou knowest not". Thank you again for your faithful prayers for us. We have seen our Lord answer prayers in so many ways. Please continue to pray for Carolyn and me as we seek our Lord's perfect will and direction for our future ministry.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support during the fourteen years we were in Micronesia. Without your prayers and financial support, we would not have been able to do God's work in the islands. We praise God for this ministry and now we are looking forward to what He has for us to do in the future.

Your missionaries and friends.

Joe & Carolyn Cannon



FIELD ADDRESS: P.O. Box 459, YAP, F.S.M. 96943
WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS
info@wwntbm.com
704-730-1440
P.O. Box 725 • 2069 County Line Road
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

